Egyptian Board of REALTORS, Inc.
General Membership Meeting Minutes
January 14, 2021
Online

The General Membership Meeting convened at 9:05 a.m. with 72 in attendance at the
online general membership meeting.

President Ayn Bartok called the meeting to order, welcomed the REALTOR® members,

Affiliates, and guests. The signing of the Anti-Trust poll and the Pledge of Allegiance
followed.

Motion approved to accept the General Membership Meeting Minutes from
September 10, 2020.

President Bartok introduced guests from IDFPR: Director of Real Estate, Mario Treto,
Deputy Director Laurie Murphy, Chief of Licensing and Education, Jeremy Reed. The
panelists gave a presentation with updates on the Rules for the Real Estate License Act
and the online license renewal process. Suggestions from the attendees included a
request for an online tutorial to navigate the new site and to make information more
accessible. EBOR will post help docs on the EBOR website for members to access.

Government Affairs Director, Ron Deedrick presented an update of recent legislative
news and changes.

Association Executive, Charay Palmer reported:

Upcoming CE classes in February. All classes will be in an online webinar format.

To locate listings for a specific market, MLS users are advised to remove the
Originating MLS and/or Area Tract. This is necessary due to a few offices entering data
through another Association.

Production figures will be published soon. Agents are asked to notify the EBOR office
immediately if they discover an error.

Overview of 2020: retirees and deceased

Welcome of new members in the last quarter of 2020

ent Bartok close“;aitl)ng at approximately 10:56 a.m. |




